
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

1st December 2021  

 

Dear Potting Permit Holder 

Inshore Potting Agreement Committee 

I am contacting you as a holder of a D&S IFCA’s Potting Permit who operates out of Plymouth 

and nearby ports close to the western end of the Inshore Potting Agreement (IPA) Trawling 

and Crabbing Area – please see chart attached.  The  IPA Trawling and Crabbing Chart is 

reviewed on an annual basis by members of the IPA Committee who represent the different 

fishing sectors that may be affected by any changes in management of the areas within the 

IPA off the South Devon coast.  There  is currently a vacancy for a potter, who actively fishes 

in the IPA areas to the west of Salcombe toward Bigbury Bay and Plymouth, on the IPA 

Committee 

 

If you are interested in joining the IPA committee, please contact me on my mobile number 

07515 050887 or by e-mail s.clark@devonandsevernifca.gov.uk 

If you have any questions regarding the Committee and IPA, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. 

Kind regards 

 

 
Sarah Clark 
Deputy Chief Officer  
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